
Karin Blackburn <karin@nysarh.org>

New Member Welcome Email ~ For Membership Committee Call Today
Karin Blackburn <karin@nysarh.org> Tue, Aug 4, 2020 at 11:06 AM
To: Charlotte <ccrawford@lakeplains.org>, Sylvia Getman <sgetman@adirondackhealth.org>, "Michael C. Pease" <mpease@thechautauquacenter.org>, Mandy Qualls <mqualls@cnyahec.org>, Helen Evans
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Cc: Sara Wall Bollinger <sara@nysarh.org>, Christa Parish <cparish@nahecnet.org>

Good morning, NYSARH Membership Committee Members,

This New Member Welcome Email (below) is on the agenda for today's meeting.  Please review and we can discuss during the call.

Thank you,
Karin

Karin Blackburn

Director, Administrative Services

1 Main Street, Suite 102
Canton, NY  13617
Phone:  315-379-7701
Fax:  315-379-7707
Cell:  315-854-4971
Email:  karin@nysarh.org
www.nysarh.org
www.facebook.com/NYSARH

_____________________________________________________________________________________

Dear [new member’s name],

Welcome to NYSARH! We’re thrilled to have you on board and can't wait to get to know you!

To help you get involved, we want to make you aware of what NYSARH has to offer:

Monthly webinars
3rd Thursday of the month, 1pm - 2pm
Stay up to date via our Webinars page.  The 2020-2021 webinar schedule will be posted by early September.
Quarterly Newsletters
Connecting you to rural health news, training and funding opportunities
Annual Rural Health Conference
This year's event is scheduled for September 14th - September 17th.  This on-line conference will feature national, state and local experts focused on the challenging issues of our time in
rural New York State and provides a prime opportunity for you to network with key players from a multitude of areas in New York State’s health arena.  
Advocacy
The NYSARH Policy Committee is composed of volunteers from across the state.  We survey the NYSARH members to learn which issues are important to them and collaborate with other
associations and advocate to develop policy positions. 
This includes participating in Rural Health Advocacy Day in Albany in February every year.  NYSARH Board and Association members meet with NYS Senate and
Assembly members about key issues facing rural health.
Volunteer Opportunities
NYSARH needs Members to serve on Committees to help with projects such as marketing and social media; grant research; exploring best practices from other states; 
membership recruitment; conference planning; and wellness and rural economic development.  We encourage you to volunteer and get involved.  Experience demonstrates that
members who engage early and often have a better experience with NYSARH.

To help you stay up to date, we recommend you add the following e-mail addresses to your e-mail contacts list - we don't want you to miss any e-mails from us regarding your membership renewal,
upcoming events, or important communications.  Also make sure you "like"and follow the NYSARH Facebook page.

info@nysarh.org
info@mail-nysarh.org

If you have any questions or need assistance at any time, please feel free to call the NYSARH office at 315-379-7701.  

Again, welcome aboard!

Sincerely,
Christa Parish
Office Assistant/Membership Coordinator
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